
I am writing to strongly recommend Soohum Kaushik, who interned
with us at AppRabbit and quickly proved himself to be a highly
capable and dependable backend developer. Throughout his time
here, Soohum demonstrated impressive technical depth, strong
debugging instincts, and a proactive attitude that made a real
impact on our engineering team.
Soohum played a key role in strengthening our backend systems —
fixing complex bugs, optimizing data handling, and ensuring that our
APIs performed reliably under load. He was quick to understand our
codebase and architecture, and even quicker to identify edge cases
or logic flaws that others missed. His attention to detail and tenacity
in resolving persistent bugs saved us valuable development time
and improved overall product stability.
In addition to backend development, Soohum took initiative in writing
clean, maintainable code and contributing to our internal tooling. He
often jumped into tricky legacy issues, offering insightful debugging
strategies and fixes that made long-standing problems disappear.
His communication was clear, his updates were consistent, and he
was always eager to learn from code reviews and team discussions.
I have no doubt that Soohum will continue to grow into a strong
software engineer wherever he goes. His combination of backend
proficiency, sharp problem-solving ability, and calm persistence
under pressure make him a tremendous asset to any technical
team.

Sincerly,

To 
whom it may concern,

August 15, 2025

Cory Swainston

717 N Main St, SpringVille, UT 
cory@apprabbit.com
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